
  

  

517th PRCT MailCall #2252 - January 8, 2015 
Special MailCall Notice - Kissimmee 2015 cancelled 
From Claire G: 

 

Hello all -  

  

After checking around with our usual suspects for the Kissimmee reunion, it 

became clear this week that we have to cancel.  Unfortunately, we had only a 

few hotel rooms taken.  While I'm sorry not to see my usual January crowd, and 

will certainly miss my troopers especially, we must set our sights on March in 

Palm Springs and New Orleans in June. 

  

Phil McSpadden assured me that he'll be there in June, and we will be, too. 

  

And so apologies to Ray Hess, Phil, Allan Johnson, Leo Dean and Steve 

Armbruster.  We are really sorry not to see everyone next weekend.  Let's all 

make the commitment to New Orleans, and definitely hit Palm Springs in March 

if you are able.! 

  

If you know someone planning to come to Kissimmee, please make sure 

that s/he is aware of the cancellation! 

  



 

Thank you all - and see you in March and June! 

  

Airborne!  All the way! 
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